
September 20, 2017 

From: Reed and Michelle Burdine 

2687 4 Jaymar Drive 

Louisburg, KS 66053 

To: Kansas Corporation Commission 

Attn. Jon Myers 

266 N Main St, Suite 220 

Wichita, KS 67202-1513 

Regarding: Notice of Filing Application received by The Corporation Commission of the State of 
Kansas 

Docket#: 18-CONS-3141-CVAC 

Dear Mr. Myers, 

We are writing you in regard to the Notice of Filing Application letter from the Corporation Commission of 
the State of Kansas concerning the request from Eastern Kansas Operating, LLC to perform vacuum 
operation of one well on the Fischer Lease located in section 21, Township 16 South, Range 25 East, 
Miami County, Kansas. 

Listed below are our concerns about the application mailed to us and the adjoining property owners: 

1. Loss of our individual property owner correlative rights 
2. Destruction to our property from the vacuum operation process 
3. Loss of property values due to operations 
4. Concern of disposal of waste water from well and environmental impacts 
5. Certificate of Service is incorrect as it lists the wrong Exhibit and appears to exclude many other 

property owners surrounding my property 
6. Exhibit B which is a map does not follow the State of Kansas Guidelines and is blank 
7. Current noise levels from wells already floods our neighborhood and disrupts wildlife and other 

outdoor activities 
8. Future noise levels generated from more wells will have a further impact on our way of life and 

have a higher level of disruption for the wildlife and outdoor activities 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter on behalf of my neighborhood. We appreciate you 
review of this matter. 

Sincerely, ,~~_D ~RD/JJE-

\0\M ~ 
Reed Burdine and Michelle Burdine 

RECEIVED 

cc: Eastern Kansas Operating, LLC 
KANSAS CORPORATiON COMMISSION 

SEP 2 5 2017 
CONSERVATION DiVIS:orv 

WICHITA, KS . 
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Kansas Corporation Commission
/s/ Lynn M. Retz




